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MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR
TO : ALL CONCERNED BAR EMPLOYEES

SUBJECT : REQUIRING THE AVAILABILITY OF EMPLOYEES FOR
SCHEDULED INTERVIEW BY THE RAPID ASSESSMENT TEAM
FROM NOVEMBER 2-11, 2022

In line with the Rapid Assessment (RA) of DA-Bureau of Agricultural Research
Management and Programs, the Assessment Team will conduct Briefings, Key Informant
Interviews (Klls), and Focus Group Discussions (FGDs) with BAR employees within
November 02-11, 2022. All concerned are hereby instructed to prioritize these activities
and make themselves available on their scheduled interviews.

The Human Resource Management Unit (HRMU) will be providing the date, time, and
venue for each activity in a separate announcement.

For your information and compliance.

Thank you.
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